
 

For Local 8 Members at Compass Housing Alliance 
January 6, 2021 

 

Contract Ratified with an Overwhelming 
‘Yes’ Vote.  
 
Effective January 1, 2021 all employees will be getting a 2% wage 
increase which should be on your January 14, 2021 paycheck. 
 
We also successfully added and maintained the following benefits: 

• Program Assistants wages increased to the Counselors rate 

• Compass will continue to pay the full cost for ORCA passes for 

employees 

• Compass to maintain $500 contribution into the FSA account for 

benefit eligible employees.   

Our next wage opener will be in October 2021 for January 2022 wage 
increases. 
 
Our Union Bargaining Team: Dalwyn Dean, Bargaining Team, Renton 
Veteran Center, Case Manager and Lauren Berry Kagan, Bargaining 
Team, Compass First Presbyterian, Counselor 
 
If you have questions, please contact a Bargaining Team member or 
your Union Representative: 
Tara Powell, Union Representative (206) 441-8880 ext. 106, 
Tara@opeiu8.org  

mailto:Tara@opeiu8.org


Erin Adamson, Union Representative (206) 441-8880 ext. 105, 
Erin@opeiu8.org  
 

*********************** 
 

Want to stay informed about union negotiations, meetings, and 
actions in your workplace? 

 
Text Local 8 to 97779 to receive text updates. 

 
It will prompt you to let us know your name and where you work to 
make sure you get the right updates. (Message and data rates may 

apply) 
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